
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

Tom’s Changing of the 
Guard – June 30th 

 
Please join your club in 
celebration of the Changing of 
the Guard of our leadership 
team.  
 
On Thursday, June 30 at 5:30 
p.m. we'll celebrate, toast and 
roast outgoing club president 
Tom Kloeckner inside The 
Waters, 1393 Washington Ave.  
 
The night includes a year in 
review, awards ceremony, kind 
words and a bunch of laughs at 
the expense of... rather... in 
honor of Tom and his leadership 
this past year.  
 
Food and beverages will be 
provided (there will be a cash 
bar as well). Cost is $25 per 
person. Spouses / significant 
others are welcome. RSVP to 
Autumn Urban at 
Urbanesquesalon@gmail.com or 
sign up at today’s meeting.  
 
 
 
 

Proposed 2016-17 SW 
Rotary Budget 

 
Hard copies of the proposed 
budget will be available on the 
tables  and a digital copy will be 
available in the "Members Only" 
section of our website.  

 
The club will need to vote to 
approve on Wednesday, June 
29.  
 
If anyone has questions, 
comments, suggestions or 
concerns contact Jeff Potts, 
pottse@gmail.com.  
 

Thanks Battle on Bago 
Volunteers 

 
Thanks to everyone who 
volunteered this past weekend 
for the Battle on Bago Summer 
Edition.   
 

New Member Inductions – Karen Fredrick & Jim 
Chitwood  

 
 

2015– 2016 Board 
President: Tom Kloeckner 
Pres. Elect: Jeff  Potts 
Past Pres.: Nicole Peterson 
Secretary: Brad Dunn                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation:  
Jim Chitwood  & Karen Jacobson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations:  Kari Seefeldt 
 
Membership  
John Holdorf & Mark Stockli 
 
Club Service Chairs 
Autumn Urban & Bonnie Behnke 

Community Service Chairs 
Vicky Redlin & Bob Hernke 

International Service Chairs 
Matt Bakalars & Heidi Kivi 

New Generations 
Jessica Benesh & Marcus Butts 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 
Amy Albright & Christy Larsen 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Karen White 
  Zone-B AG: Craig Burnett 

R.I. President: K.R. Ravindran 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming 
 
June 29 
 
July 6 

Programs 
 
Downtown YMCA Project 
 
Jeff Pott’s Korea Trip  

Recurring Events 
2nd Mon. 
(July 11)  

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:00, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 
  
June 30 
 

Tom’s Changing of the 
Guard  

July 20 
 
July 27 
 
August 
11 

TRats Game 
 
Flying Rotarian Picnic 
 
Back to School Fair  
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At least 325 teams of two 
competed for more than 
$100,000 worth of prizes. Greg 
Golliher and Joel Robl, both of 
Oshkosh, won the tournament, 
weighing in with 33.44 pounds 
for the weekend. The three-time 
champions took home a cash 
prize of $20,000. 

 
Wisconsin’s Best Ribfest 

Labor Day Weekend  
 
Wisconsin’s Best Ribfest is 
Labor Day Weekend.  
 
Help the committee spread the 
word about this great event. 
Head to Facebook and like our 
page – Wisconsin’s Best Rib 
Fest. Please like the page and 
then share on your page.  
 
Make sure you also check out 
our website – 
wisbestribfest.com. 
 
The event is September 2- 5. 
Look for more information to 
come soon on the bands that will 
be performing!! 
 
The proceeds are going to the 
“Little Oshkosh Playground” 
rebuild project. Be part of 
something amazing for the 
future of Oshkosh. 
 

 

Rotary Exchange Student 
Going Away Party 

 
Members of Southwest Rotary 
are invited to a Bon Voyage 
picnic for Emma, the Downtown 
Club’s exchange student from 
France.  
 
The event is Friday, July 1 from 
5-8 p.m. at South Park Large 
Shelter. Food will be catered by 
Lara’s Tortilla Flats. While soda 
and tea will be provided, bring 
your own alcoholic beverages if 
desired.  
 
This will be a family picnic so 
spouses/family are welcome at 
no cost. Please email Karen 
Schibline at 
Karen@schibline.com if you 
plan to attend. 
 

Let’s Keep Up the Fight 
 

As of May 27, 2016, only 
sixteen case of polio have been 
reported in the world – five in 
Afghanistan and eleven in 
Pakistan. The eradication of 
polio is clearly in site.  
 
Let’s keep up the fight for a 
Polio Free World!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Invocations 

June    Sue Schnorr  

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
June 22 Karen Fredrick & 
Kari Seefeldt  
 
June 29 Jon Dudzinski & 
Sarah Stevenson 
 
The Hub – Info Please! 
 

SW Rotary Website 
OshkoshRotarySouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it to  

kseefeldt@omnigp.com   
no later than noon on 
Tuesday. 

 

 
Of the things we think, say 
or do: 
1. Is it the truth? 
2. Is it fair to all concerned? 
3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 
Way Test 

 
Of the things we think, say 
or do: 
1. Is it the truth? 
2. Is it fair to all concerned? 
3. Will it build good will and 
better friendships? 
4. Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned? 

The Four 
Way Test 
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